
Attention:
Interested Parties

March 23, 2006

Interested Parties,

Based on BCC direction on Tuesday, March 21, notice is 
being provided that an interim policy for providing attainable 
housing is established to be effective on  April 5, 2006 for all
residential projects submitted on or after that date. 

All development with a residential component of 10 units or 
more must be submitted as either a voluntary workforce 
development (as currently exists) or provide for attainable 
housing in accordance with the following: standard density 
providing 7% workforce housing, PUD density providing 
25% workforce housing and, if requested up to a 30% bonus 
density providing 50% workforce housing. 

This will not affect development order amendments unless 
they are adding units or increasing density.

Details of the voluntary workforce housing program can be 
obtained by contacting Michael Howe of the Planning 
Division at 233-5300.

Details of the interim program providing for percentages of 
workforce housing will be finalized and available for review 
by Tuesday, March 27, 2006.
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